
NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
 

The Sebastian County Regional Solid Waste Management Board is proposing to adopt a 
regulation implementing a waste assessment fee in Sebastian County.  A copy of the 
proposed regulation is available by contacting: Mr. Dale Alimena, Sebastian County 
RSWMD, 5900 Commerce Road, Fort Smith, AR 72916, (479) 784-2464.  The District 
will be accepting public comments from December 1, 2006 through December 31, 2006.  
Written comments should be submitted to Mr. Alimena at the address above and must be 
received by December 31, 2006.  All questions should be directed to Mr. Alimena. 


